
From: Driscoll, Michael (DCR)
To: "Tim Carroll"
Subject: Inspection of the Pier at Menemsha
Date: Monday, October 27, 2014 3:58:11 PM

                Tim
 
This is a follow up e-mail outlining the issues that we found on our quick inspection of the pier
 

·         That the pile tops (Green Heart) need to be all banded and the tops cut at an angle for the
 rain water to run off

·         Place fiberglass caps on the pile tops to prevent splitting
·         That the locations of piles and the pile guides are causing the piles to be worn quickly on the

 side that is constantly rubbing .
·         That the railing joints are not tight nor even causing pinch points.

 
Please call with any questions
 
 
Thanks
 
Mike D.
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